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April 21, 2022

RE: Florida Business and Professional Regulation Application for Accessibility Waiver
Location - 204 N. Collins Street Plant City, FL. 33563

To Whom it May Concern:

In my role as City Manager of Plant City, [ fully support Vee and Vee Investment Company’s
application for an accessibility waiver at 204 N. Collins Street in Plant City.

The building’s ADA access will be increased in other aspects, including both indoor and outdoor
customer access, seating, and in the parking area. With the building being located in the heart of Plant
City’s Historic Downtown District, its proposed use will be a significant addition to our revitalization
efforts in our downtown.

The Vee and Vee Investment Company’s accessibility waiver application will help maintain the existing
character of this historic building, while also increasing overall accessibility for this structure. As such, I

am in support of their application.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have concerning this letter.

Bill MéDaniel
City Manager
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